September 10, 2021

Mark L. Johnson

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

621 Woodland Sq. Loop SE

Olympia, WA 98503
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Sent via UTC Web Portal

Re:  Relating to the Commission’s examination of intervenor funding
provisions for regulatory proceedings
Docket U-210595

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the Comments of The
Energy Project. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns about
the filing.

Sincerely,

The

Project

Shawn Collins
Director

3406 Redwood Ave.
Bellingham, WA 98225

shawnc@oppco.org

(360) 389-2410
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